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Statement on outgoing State Director Sam McQuestin 
 
I congratulate outgoing Tasmanian State Director Sam McQuestin on his appointment as State 
Director of the Victorian division of the Liberal Party. 

Sam has been a formidable State Director of the Tasmanian division since his appointment in 
2011 and has worked tirelessly to ensure two Liberal State and three Federal election 
victories, as well as strengthening the Party’s grassroots organisation. 

Sam leaves the Tasmanian division with a strong record of increased professionalism, 
majority governments and significant structural reform, including increased female 
Parliamentary representation. 

The Tasmanian Liberal division is now a standout in the nation and the close relationships 
built with the Federal division has enabled Tasmanian voices to be prominent in our national 
leadership. 

I look forward to working closely with Sam as he takes on a new challenge with his role in 
the Victorian division and thank his family for the sacrifices they have made and wish them 
well for the future. 
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